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Message from The Editor, Miss Barker 

It was brilliant to see lots of prospective students 

at our Open Evening on Tuesday! A huge well 

done and thank you to all of the students and staff 

who made the evening such a huge success! 

Feedback from a Year 6 parent: 

‘It was such a welcoming evening and my  

daughter especially enjoyed solving the crime  

scene in Science and trying the Maths games. The tour guides were very patient with all my 

questions and extremely positive.’ 

As this newsletter goes to print, we are welcoming Year 6 students to our Taster Afternoon here 

at Warblington. They are spending lunch with us and taking part in some masterclasses to  

sample the subjects we offer. We hope they all have a wonderful afternoon here!  

There is still time to book onto an Open Day tour, please see the information in the Key Dates 

section above and call Reception to book. Come and see the school in day to day action! 

Key Dates for the Autumn Term: Week A 

Tuesday 5th October, 

Wednesday 6th October 

& Thursday 7th October 

Open Days 

Tour 1: 9:00am-9:45am 

Tour 2: 9:55am-10:55am 

Call Reception to book 

Thursday 14th October 
COVID-19 Vaccination 

Students 12 Years & over 

Monday 25th October -  

Friday 29th October 
Half Term Holiday 

Year 10 Photography 

Photographs taken by Nathan P and William G in our Art & Sensory Garden. Well done to both of 

you for these excellent photographs showcasing the positive impact we are having on the  

environment with our school eco projects. Mrs Phillips, Art & Photography 
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Boxing Success 

Morgan S Year 9 is a very keen boxer and has been boxing since the age of 

10 with Team Wiseman. Last weekend Morgan took part in the National 

School Boys Championships in Newcastle which was unfortunately  

postponed from the year before due to COVID. He won the semi final on 

Saturday and progressed into the final on Sunday and he walked away 

with silver making him number two in the under 30kg 

category in England which is an absolutely amazing achievement! 

Morgan trains extremely hard for his boxing and is very strict with himself. The coaches at Team 

Wiseman have been amazing with him, especially head coach Daron Wiseman who has  

dedicated a lot of time and energy to developing Morgan’s boxing career. Morgan wouldn’t be 

where he is today without his own determination and discipline and the support of his coaches. 

From The Portsmouth News 

Young Morgan S, just 12, who attends Warblington School, came through 

his last four contest before having to settle for a silver in the  

u-30kg category. Again, Wiseman had immense pride in seeing where his 

teenage club members managed to get on their debuts in the national 

schoolboy championships. 

He said: ‘He (Morgan) picked up a nice unanimous win on the Saturday 

which really lifted his spirits. He boxed to plan, he kept throwing his rear 

hand all the time, he boxed amazing.’ 

Congratulations Morgan! We look forward to hearing more about your boxing as you progress! 
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What’s in my Computer? 

In Computing, Year 7 are investigating what is inside their computers. They have been  

researching each component and then documenting it on OneNote. Fantastic work everyone! 

Mr Chate, Computing 

Staff Congratulations 

Mrs Lane, Learning Support Assistant, was selected to play for the England Masters Hockey Team 

at a tournament in Nottingham during the summer. Congratulations, all your hard work has 

clearly paid off. Amazing work and we look forward to following your Hockey career. 

On Saturday Dr Lansley, Assistant Headteacher, completed the Shine Marathon in London to 

raise money for Cancer Research. This was a walking marathon and she walked 26 miles through 

the night. Well done for this brilliant achievement for a worthy cause! 
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Turning Warblington Yellow for Young Minds 

Warblington School is joining in with thousands of schools on Friday 8th October by turning 

#HelloYellow to raise vital funds to support Young Minds for World Mental Health Day.  

Year 10 are leading this initiative and throughout the week there will be tutor sessions and  

assemblies to raise awareness of mental health which is more important than ever now. During 

the week there will be a variety of activities for students and staff to take part in to raise money 

for Young Minds, a mental health charity. 

Monday: Basketball Challenge 

Tuesday: Beat the Goalie Challenge  

Wednesday: Ping Pong Ball into Jars Challenge  

Thursday: Just Dance 

Friday: Just Dance and Wear Something Yellow 

Throughout the Week: Name the Teddy/Football 

All activities will be 20p a go except on Friday where students have 

the opportunity to swap one item of their school uniform for  

something yellow for a 50p donation collected during Tutor Time.  

Please encourage each other to bring in any small change you have 

and make a difference to mental health while having fun at the  

same time! Thank you for your support! 

Shoebox Appeal 

I am so proud of our school community as 

we created 43 shoeboxes for Afghan  

Refugee children in collaboration with 

Ems4Afghans. A huge thankyou to the  

students, parents/carers and staff who 

have contributed to the shoeboxes. They 

are very grateful for our generosity!  

Miss Uguen, Head of Year 10  

Mrs Fletcher, Assistant Headteacher 
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Milk Bottle Top Collection 

We are collecting milk bottle 

tops for the Solent MS  

Therapy Centre! Please  

collect and bring your bottle 

tops into Reception.  

Plastic milk bottle tops only.  

Thank you for your support!  

Food Bank Donations 

There is a collection box in Reception for The 

Beacon Food Bank. If you are able to offer your 

support, please bring items into Reception or ask 

your child to drop them off to help those in need 

in our community. Donation examples: 

Coffee - Tea - Sugar - Rice - Pasta - Pasta Sauce - 

Tinned Meals - Tinned Fruit/Veg - Soup - Jam -  

Puddings - Squash - Cereal - Tuna - Biscuits 

Long Life Milk - Custard - Cooking Sauces 

Mrs Copeman, Home/School Support 

This Weeks Top 10 Students for Pride Points 

Well done to all of our students for their hard work this week! 

Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 Year 11 

Logan M Amelia T Lucy B Phoebe F Breeze T 

Emily S Dylan G Harrison M David A Thomas W 

Amelie G Felix C Keane H Ruby H Dimitar M 

Zakery W Mariam B Luke S Mason H Lewis H 

Chloe W Tyler H Freddie C Angel D Millie S 

Maxwell D Sophie J Freddie T Zach H Jake T 

Ledene D Molly G Imogen H Mahira A James L G 

Luke G Logan-Jay J Charlie S Joshua G Jack C 

Cayden C Max A Megan H Spencer W Matthew J 

Ashleigh R Leah S Maisie-Jayne K Anthony W Zara A 

PE Star of the Week 

Jamie H, Jake H & Taylor D Year 10 - For their commitment to support the PE  
Department for the duration of Open Evening. They communicated confidently 

with prospective students and their parents about PE here at Warblington School 
and supported with fitness activities. Well done boys!  

PE 
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Photos from Great Big Green Week - Friday Festival 



T: 02392 475480     E: admin@warblingtonschool.co.uk      W: www.warblington.hants.sch.uk 

Headteacher:  Mike Hartnell    



T: 02392 475480     E: admin@warblingtonschool.co.uk      W: www.warblington.hants.sch.uk 

Headteacher:  Mike Hartnell    



T: 02392 475480     E: admin@warblingtonschool.co.uk      W: www.warblington.hants.sch.uk 

Headteacher:  Mike Hartnell    



T: 02392 475480     E: admin@warblingtonschool.co.uk      W: www.warblington.hants.sch.uk 

Headteacher:  Mike Hartnell    



T: 02392 475480     E: admin@warblingtonschool.co.uk      W: www.warblington.hants.sch.uk 

Headteacher:  Mike Hartnell    


